Ministry of Labour, Immigration, Training and Skills Development

Program Delivery Support Branch

33 Bloor St E., 2nd Floor Toronto ON M7A 2S3

Ministère du Travail, de l'Immigration, de la Formation et du Développement des compétences



Direction du soutien à la prestation des programmes

33, rue Bloor Est., 2e étage Toronto ON M7A 2S3

Memorandum

To: Ontario Bridge Training Program (OBTP) Transfer Payment

Recipients

From: Santina Macri, Director (A)

Program Delivery Support Branch

Date: July 19, 2022

Subject: Monitoring Questionnaire for Ontario Bridge Training Program (OBTP)

This memo provides notice that the Monitoring Questionnaire for the Ontario Bridge Training Program (OBTP) has been updated and will be available in Service Provider Connect on a rolling basis over the next few months, starting July 19, 2022. Please note that the questionnaire should reflect performance from October 1, 2021 up to March 31, 2023 and will be released to Service Providers at the discretion of their ministry representative. Once received, please complete and return within 15 business days.

If your organization has any questions about the questionnaire, please contact your ministry representative.

Thank you,

Santina Macri Director (A)

cc: Heather Cross, Western Region – Regional Director Nicole Pereira, Northern Region – Regional Director (A) Tariq Ismati, Eastern Region – Regional Director Charles Bongomin, Central Region – Regional Director (A)